
Cherry Grove Friends Nominating Team Notes


	January 20, 2019

In attendance:  Sandi Wooley, Kim Morin, Linda Adolfson

Kim opened the meeting with prayer. Sandi filled Kim Morin in on how we had handled the committee last year. We are very pleased to have Kim join us and invite her input and her past experience.

After some discussion, we divided the various committees up between the three of us and decided we would speak with each committee member regarding how they felt about continuing on the committee.  We want them to know how much we appreciate their service.

The committees were divided between the three of us.
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Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, February 10, 2019.


